
When February 20 and 21, 2010
Early 5 AM departure  / late Sunday evening return

What will you do You will work side by side with Italian volunteers in this city, still
struggling to recover from a major earthquake that hit on April 6, 2009 

What to bring workclothes, a sleeping bag (we can supply one if you do not
have it!), flexibility, good will and ... a lot of energy!

Who's in charge Vittoria Tettamanti, Coordinator of the SUF Volunteer program,
in collaboration with "taxi milano 25" (ww.milano25.com ) and UNITALSI, a
humanitarian organization

Confirm your participation Send an email to Vittoria Tettamanti
vtharley@syr.fi.it by Monday, February 1st  at 6.00 PM
You will then be contacted by Vittoria Tettamanti who will meet with you and
give you all the details

What you should know
-Limited slots available, to be given on a first-come, first-served basis
-You will sleep in large tents with other volunteers (in sleeping bags)
-Shower facilities are not available, flexibility and adaptability are a must
-Although UNITALSI is a humanitarian service affiliated with the Catholic church, participation in
religious services is not necessary 
-Your help will go a long way in helping the people of this town, who have not yet recovered from
this devastating earthquake

SUF is seeking volunteers 
for an unforgettable experience: 
A special volunteer mission 
to earthquake-struck Abruzzo

SUFVolunteer Program

   


